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CIRCULAR NOTE

The Ministry for Foreign Affairs present their compliments to the Diplomatic Missions,
Consular Posts and International Organizations (the Missions) accredited to Helsinki and,
with reference to the Ministry’s Circular Note HEL7W0626 — 71 of 21 December 2016,
have the honour to inform the Missions of the following additional information from the
Tax Administration concerning the application forms for refund of value added tax:

The Tax Administration has included a QR code on the application and supplement forms
for refund of value added tax. The new forms are available on the web site of the Ministry
at www.formin.finland.fi (choose in English — Services and financial support — For
diplomats — Tax forms for diplomats).

The Ministry enclose the new forms for the information of the Missions. The Missions and
members of the Missions who have the right to apply for refund of value added tax are
kindly requested to start using the new forms immediately.

The Ministry for Foreign Affairs avail themselves of this opportunity to renew to the
Missions accredited to Helsinki the assurances of their highest consideration.

Helsinki, 5 January 2017

Enclosures: new forms

To
The Diplomatic Missions, Consular Posts and International Organizations
accredited to Helsinki



